
The Stibnite Gold Project sounds like something to consider. It may present an opportunity to 

restore an abandoned mine site and provide our nation with the critical minerals we need.  

Perpetua says it is going out of their way to put environmental safety and restoration front and 

center. That is why the USFS identified the company's 2021 Modified Mine Plan as its preferred 

alternative. The refined plan promises to eliminate the need for long-term water treatment, 

incorporates measures to manage stream temperatures and reduces impacts associated with access 

and transportation on Johnson Creek. Also, regulators concluded the Modified Mine Plan will let 

Perpetua mine while giving consideration to environmental, economic and technical factors. 

I had a disagreeable experience with a strip-mining site in PA some 22 years ago which makes me 

cognizant of the unhappy effects of old mining sites and their effects on the surrounding 

environment. So, I am all for a plan to address some of the negatives while promoting the positives. 

So, thank you for your careful and thorough review of the Stibnite Gold Project. Best Wishes, 

Sharon R 


